
Corrigendum 
 

Refer REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL for GRIEVANCE REDRESSAL SYSTEM dated 17th March 2020 
on Development of GRS Software which was put on website on 17th March 2020 and 
subsequently the dates of submission were extended up to 8th May 2020 due to COVID-19 
situation. 
 
This is for information of all concerned that this EoI has been cancelled due to official reasons.  
 
This corrigendum is issued on approval from competent authority 
 
New Delhi 
Dated:15th July, 2020 
 
 


